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Photo left to right:  Senator Owen H. Johnson; and Paul Poulos, Jr. of West Babylon Jr.
High School.

Senator Owen H. Johnson was delighted to accept a Facebook invitation from Paul
Poulos Jr., a student at West Babylon Jr. High School, to attend his 8th grade Chorus,
Band and Orchestra Concert on May 12th.  Paul, a member of the Chorus, introduced
Senator Johnson to the crowd before the 7:30 p.m. performance.

“It’s my pleasure to hear from students like Paul who are interested in what I do as a
State Senator,” said Senator Johnson.  “I also enjoy staying in touch with my
constituents on Facebook.”


